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The mission of the Catholic Community at Stanford (CC@S) is to develop and 
form well educated, passionate, and faithful Catholic leaders in order to bring 

positive change to their disciplines, communities, Church, and world.

Sunday Masses: June 5, 2016   
	 10:30am Mass in Tresidder Oak Room
	 4:30pm 	Mass in Memorial Church
	 10pm 	 Mass in Memorial Church	
Daily Liturgy: 12:20pm
	 No Daily Mass on Monday, May 30, 2016
	 T  W  F  		 in Memorial Church
		  Thursday 	 in Sanctuary Old Union

Confessions: 
	 Sunday: 	9:45am to 10:15 at Old Union
		  3:45pm to 4:15 at MemChu Vestibule 
	 Tuesday:   9:00pm to 10:30pm at Old Union
	 Thursday: 1:30pm to 3:00pm at Old Union
	 or by appointment:  call 650-291-4590

Services
Marriage:
To arrange a Catholic Wedding at Memorial 
Church call the coordinator at: 650-723-9531	

Infant Baptisms:
Baptism is celebrated once per quarter.  

For more information, please contact Teresa Pleins                                       
tpleins@stanford.edu.

Baptisms for 2016-2017:
         •   June 26, 2016
         •   August 21, 2016
         •   October 30, 2016
         •   January 29, 2017
         •   May  7, 2017



Graduation Masses:
Mark your calendar for our upcoming Grad Masses in 
Memorial Church on SATURDAY, June 11.  Mass in 
Spanish at 1:00. Mass in English at 5:30. Grads, families, 
and the entire community are invited to these special 
liturgies.

There will be no Masses on campus on Sunday, 
June 12 because of Stanford’s Graduation

Altar Servers:
There is a need for several altar servers for the 4:30 Mass.  
We would especially encourage students to participate in this 
interactive ministry.  Training is provided.  You are scheduled 
approximately every 3 weeks.  For more info, contact Teresa, 
tpleins@stanford.edu.

Women’s Summer Faith Sharing:
Calling young women ages 25-40 to participate! All 
are welcome: Single/Married/Divorced/Kids/NoKids/
WorkingProfessionals/GradStudents. If you are going to be 
around this June and early July, this group could be for you!  
We will be meeting for 6 consecutive Saturday Mornings 
(June: 4, 11, 18, 25 & July 2, 9) from 9:30am-11:30am.  Our 
small group will be focused on deepening our understanding 
of Sunday Scripture and sharing faith/life connections in a 
supportive & confidential environment. Contact Rosemary 
Pesko: rothmer@gmail.com, 505-660-9396  to learn more 
and/or sign-up.

Are You New?  Welcome to CC@S!
Thank you for stopping by! Whether you’re just visiting us or 
are looking for a new parish home, are interested in finding 
out more about the Catholic Church or are returning to the 
practice of your Catholic faith, we’re happy you’re here!

CC@S:
We are both parish and campus ministry serving Stanford 
students, faculty, and staff as well as the many non-students 
who have chosen to make CC@S their home. We are served 
by the Dominican Order, and are called to share the love of 
Christ through study, prayer, community, and service. We 
want to develop and form well-educated, passionate, and 
faithful Catholic leaders who live out the love of Christ. 

Interested in Exploring the Catholic Faith?
If you are interested in becoming Catholic, or a Catholic 
who has not been confirmed, please contact Father Xavier 
Lavagetto at xavierop@stanford.edu for information on our 
RCIA program

building community
a new way of life

    The late Msgr. Thomas McGread, who was pastor of St. 
Francis of Assisi Parish in Wichita, Kansas for more than 30 
years, and is called by some the “Father of Stewardship,” said 
as he looked back on his experiences supporting and forming 
stewardship in his people, “The real success of stewardship 
in our parish is found in the hearts of the people. Without a 
conversion of heart, no one is able to give of themselves as 
Christ has asked us to do.”
     In today’s Second Reading from St. Paul’s letter to the 
Galatians, Paul speaks of his conversion, a change of heart that 
provided him with the inspiration and the strength to become 
the apostle and evangelist he was. We are called to conversion 
by stewardship but it does not have to be as dramatic as Paul’s 
experience.
     Nevertheless, conversion influences us to be good stewards, 
and living stewardship translates into a lifestyle of service. 
Msgr. McGread recognized that serving rather than being 
served could be challenging for people. He said, “Stewardship 
is a spiritual way of life and that is never easy, but anyone I 
have ever known who became committed to being a steward 
never went back. Once they adopted that way of living, they 
were in it for the duration, for life.”
     We must understand that to be a disciple of Christ, to actually 
be one of His followers, requires not just conversion, but action, 
doing something to serve others. There are many opportunities 
for service right here in our parish and in our communities.

Copyright © 2016 www.CatholicSteward.com
Questions about this or stewardship ministry in general? 

Please contact M’Lis Berry at meberry@stanford.edu 

Projected Unrestricted Offerings 2015-2016 Fiscal Year: $422,062
Projected Unrestricted Offerings July 1, 2015 to May 31, 2016: $412,878
Actual Unrestricted Offerings for July 1, 2015 to May 31, 2016: $411,589

Offerings Over/Under Projection: <$1,289>

financial update
Year-To-Date

July 1, 2015 - May 31, 2016
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announcements

Needed by June 30, 2016 to meet our financial goal: $10,473

2015-2016 Fiscal Year Goal



Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
June 5, 2016             

Catholic Community at Stanford University

Gathering 			   Sing of the Lord’s Goodness                Ernest Sands

Gloria  			   Mass From Age To Age                    C. DeSilva

Congratulations 
to the 

Graduating Class 
of 2016

We hope you go forth as...

“ . . . w e l l  e d u c a t e d , 
passionate, and faithful 
Catholic leaders in order 
to bring positive change 
to  your  d i sc ip l ines , 
communities, Church, 
and world.”

Volunteer Opportunities
St. Anthony Padua’s Dining Room:
The CC@S serves hot meals to those in 
need at St. Anthony’s Padua Dining Room 
in Menlo Park (http://paduadiningroom.com) 
every first and fourth Saturday of the month. 
If you would like to volunteer on Saturday, 
June 25 from 8:30 - 1pm or a subset thereof, 
please contact gary.glover@stanford.edu 
(650 302 6902) by the Wednesday before for 
information or to have a volunteer position 
reserved for you. The Most Holy Trinity 
delights in your help at St. A’s.

Family Giving Tree:
Meet the Child receiving your donated 
Backpack and help with Homework &
Tutoring!  
The Family Giving Tree (FGT) and the 
Catholic Community at Stanford (CC@S)
have joined together to provide CC@S 
members and other donors/volunteers an 
opportunity to meet the child who will 
receive your donated backpack and their 
family. These backpack recipients are 
children in grades3-5 from low income 
families who live in East Palo Alto and are
members of the Catholic Charities Youth 
Club at St. Francis of Assisi Catholic 
Church.  Help with homework and 
tutoring opportunities are also available!  
If interested, please complete the Google 
Form located at the following URL:
www.tinyurl.com/CCAS-Backpacks. 
Order backpacks online at the following 
U R L :  w w w. t i n y u r l . c o m / C C A S -
BackpacksOnline.  
For more info contact Peter Barling at 
peter_barling@hotmail.com.



3. For you alone are the Holy One, you alone are the Lord,
you alone are the Most High, Jesus Christ,
with the Holy Spirit, in the glory of God the Father. Amen.

GENERAL COMMUNITY

     The word of the Lord came through the mouth of Elijah.  The widow’s 
son received “life breath.”  Elijah’s prayer was heard and he said to the 
widow, “See! Your son is alive.”

First Reading     		  1 Kings 17:17-24

Food and Finals:
Save the date for our upcoming 
Food and Finals nights starting 
Thursday, June 2nd.  We’ll host 
a series of gatherings with lots 
of snacks so you can take a study 
break with friends. 

Undergrads

Psalm 30  			   My Praise To You   			   J. Hansen

1. We praise you, we bless you, we adore you, we glorify you,
we give you thanks for your great glory,
Lord God, heavenly King, O God, almighty Father.The CC@S website (http://

catholic.stanford.edu) hosts much 
valuable information, including 
podcasts of sermons, baptisms 
and Newman Nights discussions.  
Look under media http://catholic.
stanford.edu/media/podcast for 
the May 17th panel discussion, 
“Black lives matter”.

Second Reading     	 Galatians 1:11-19
     Paul was called to preach the gospel of Jesus Christ to the Gentiles.

Young Adults
Summer of Fun Kick-Off:
BBQ/Grill-Off, Sat. June 11th 
from 11 am - 3 pm, Mitchell Park, 
600 E Meadow Dr, Palo Alto Join 
us for our Summer of Fun Kick-
Off BBQ/Grill-Off. Summer of 
Fun is our annual series of events 
held for the purpose of bringing 
together Catholic Young Adults 
for fellowship. For the BBQ, 
please bring either an item to grill, 
a dessert, a drink, or side dish. We 
would also ask for a $5 donation 
to help cover the cost of expenses.

For all events, please confirm your attendance 
on our Facebook Page “Young Adult Circle” or 
contact us at yacircle@gmail.com.  These and 
other upcoming events can be viewed at www.
youngadultcircle.org.
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I believe in God, 
the Father almighty, 

Creator of heaven and earth, 
and in Jesus Christ, 

his only Son, our Lord, 
who was conceived 
by the Holy Spirit, 

born of the Virgin Mary, 
suffered under Pontius Pilate, 

was crucified, 
died and was buried; 

he descended into hell; 
on the third day he rose again 

from the dead; 
he ascended into heaven, 

and is seated at the right hand 
of God, the Father almighty; 
from there he will come to 

judge the living and the dead.  

I believe in the Holy Spirit, 
the holy catholic Church, 
the communion of saints, 
the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, 
and life everlasting.  Amen.

             Apostle’s Creed		 Gospel Acclamation		  Celtic Alleluia    		            F. O’Carroll

Gospel   		  	 Luke 7:11-17
     In the city of Nain, Jesus was moved with pity for a widow who lost 
her only son.  Jesus said, “Young man, I tell you, arise!”
Offertory  	   		  In God Alone	      	                Bernadette Farrell

Low Gluten Hosts Available:
To receive a low gluten host 

(not gluten free) 
please approach the celebrant 

during communion and 
request low gluten.

Grad Mass in Spanish 
Saturday - June 11 - 1pm

Grad Mass in English 
Saturday - June 11 - 5:30pm



Communion 			   In Every Age 	          		           J.S.Whitaker

Lamb of God 	     Mass From Age To Age         Chris De Silva

Memorial Acclamation	 Mass From Age To Age	      	

Amen 		 Mass From Age To Age	              Chris De SilvaSanctus 	 Mass From Age To Age	              Chris De Silva



Rice Bowl
receiving Rice Bowls

all the way up to Grad Masses.
So far:   20 participants,    $828.00

In 2015, 55 contributors, $1749.70
In 2014, 61 contributors, $2021.67

If you suspect financial mis-management or misconduct 
in your parish or in the Diocese of San José, please 
contact:  EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com or hotline telephone 
number 1-888-325-7863. Teresa Conville, 408-983-0241 or 
email:tconville@dsj.org.

Recessional    How Can I Keep From Singing?   R. LowryCommunion          Walk On With Jesus        Friedman/Vogt


